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Anne Storah

From:
Sent: 08 March 2023 16:46
To:
Subject: FW: Edenfield Neighbourhood Plan consultation

  

From: Warren Hilton 
Sent: 08 March 2023 16:45:17 (UTC+00:00) Dublin, Edinburgh, Lisbon, London 
To: neighbourhoodplan@edenfieldcommunityforum.uk <neighbourhoodplan@edenfieldcommunityforum.uk> 
Subject: RE: Edenfield Neighbourhood Plan consultation 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
Thank you for inviting National Highways to comment upon the draft Edenfield Neighbourhood 
Plan. 
  
We have no comments on the draft Plan other than that consideration could be given to amending 
the wording within Policy T2 (Transport and Travel) to advise that given the proximity of the 
strategic road network (SRN), any development proposal within the area covered by the 
Neighbourhood Plan that would be expected to generate more than 30 two-way vehicle trips 
should also include within the accompanying Transport Assessment an assessment of the impact 
of e traffic generated at the A56 / M66 Junction (Junction ‘0’) and also at M66 Junction 1. 
  
If you would like to discuss anything about this email, please contact me. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
  
Warren Hilton, Assistant Spatial Planner 
Operations North West | National Highways | Piccadilly Gate | Store Street | Manchester | M1 
2WD 
Web: www.nationalhighways.co.uk 
  
For information and guidance on planning and the Strategic Road Network in England please visit: 

https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-work/planning-and-the-strategic-road-network-in-england/  
  
  

From:  
Sent: 06 March 2023 11:15 
To:
Subject: Edenfield Neighbourhood Plan consultation 
  

  

Dear consultee 

  



2

Edenfield Community Neighbourhood Forum are starting a Regulation 14 consultation on their draft Edenfield 
Neighbourhood Plan. As we believe that the interests of your organisation may be affected by the Plan we are 
letting you know about this consultation so that you can let us have your feedback. The consultation period ends on 
17th April 2023. 
  
Attached is a summary of the Plan which is also being distributed to all homes and businesses in the Edenfield 
Neighbourhood Area. The Plan documents can be accessed on the Forum’s website: 
www.edenfieldcommunityforum.uk/neighbourhood-plan/ . Also hard copies are available to view and details of 
where are given in the summary.  
  
You can let us have your views on the Plan by completing the Feedback Form which can be done online at the above 
website address or you can send us an e-mail to: neighbourhoodplan@edenfieldcommunityforum.uk .The 
consultation period ends on 17th April 2023. 
  
Regards 
  
Ian Lord 
Chair, Edenfield Community Neighbourhood Forum 
E-mail:

Tel: 

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the 
recipient/s named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it. 
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